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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
Meeting held at Long Bennington Medical Centre on 
Attendees: JE, LS, MG, KB, PKB, CS, AT, NB, SB
Apologies for absence: ER
Approval of minutes of previous meeting held 17/6/24 - agreed as a true record.
Matters arising 
· Team Values adapted by CS and distributed to all. All group members agreed these will be used from now on and will be integrated/aligned with Terms of Reference when we review it next year.
· ACCURX admin query option has been reformatted on the page to make it clearer that this can still be accessed after medical queries have been closed for the day.                                      
Surgery Updates 
· 18th Wellbeing Walk today - led by KB, PKB, IM. Today’s walk is going to Foston. There is a planned ‘Away’ walk on 21st August- CS has created and organised a poster to advertise this and feedback forms for participants to complete. PKB asked what the purpose of the feedback form is. It was clarified that completed forms will be a good way of seeing what participants think. There was some discussion about the need to target other groups of patients with shorter walks in the future. This will be difficult to accommodate without more walk leaders. KB suggested that shorter walks were brought up at the Walk Leaders Meeting on 28/6/24 and suggested that maybe this could be combined with the home visits in some cases.
· There were 70 DNA’s for the month of June. CS has discovered that DNAs are higher in the months which contain a bank holiday and so she has designed a social media post to encourage people to cancel their appointments if they can no longer make them.
· LS has volunteered to take minutes in the September meeting.
· Nurse Liz Andrew has retired but the surgery has appointed a new nurse (Sally) and a nurse associate (Kirsty). Ildeco will be leaving at the beginning of August and her replacement will need to also be willing to train as a walk leader.
· There is some confusion around what to do with medical equipment that is no longer needed Grantham physio dept have said that they will accept some items but only if they have NRS sticker on them. CS has also been advised that patients should take any unwanted equipment to Grantham Recycling Centre. There was discussion about what can be reused rather than taken to landfill. It was suggested that maybe some care homes or Red Cross would take equipment to be reused. AT will go in person to Grantham physio dept to check exactly what equipment they will take and what happens to it.
· Reminder that we are in PCN Grantham Hub and this means that there are appointments available in evenings and weekends.
· Health Kiosk appointments are going well with specifically targeting patients for HRT reviews and medication reviews in addition to blood pressure checks.
· COVID vaccination invitations were sent to 1136 patients and 508 people were vaccinated.
· Flu clinic will hopefully be 1st week in October and volunteers from PPG are needed
· Home Visit Support: NB has identified 2 new patients who KB and PKB will be able to visit (PKB needs to just complete training first).
· Dementia group is going well and the Co-op have selected it to be one of their Community Champions so we all need to vote for this. Members of the Dementia group painted rocks in their last session and these will be taken by the well-being walkers today and distributed randomly along the walk. They will be curling in the next session.
Foston Neighbours: SB thanked all who volunteered for their last event. The Breakfast club will be cancelled for July and August as numbers are down due to holidays.
Patient Focus Newsletter: CS will email SB with what we have previously suggested to include.
2025 Meeting Dates and Times: the meetings will continue to take place on the third Wednesday of each month at the earlier time of 9:30.

Any Other Business
· CS has asked that for Remembrance Day & Armistice Day celebrations and fundraising could anyone crochet poppies for a display. The poppies would need to be dropped off at the surgery by the week commencing 21st Oct to give time to build the display and then to sell the poppies. MG will approach the Knit and Natter group to see if they are willing to help.
· CS reminded all about private mobile number sharing – Some of the team at LBMC live locally and have shared their mobile contact details with groups/individuals. Can we please ask if PPG members have the personal contact details of a member of the team that these are NOT publicly or personally shared without the consent of the person who’s number it is. Thank you.
· JE asked if colour posters could be printed for her to put up in Claypole and CS will print and laminate some for her. PKB and SB also requested this for Allington and Foston.
Date and Time of Next Meeting: Wednesday 18th September 2024
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